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Thursday 5th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you already know, on Wednesday 1st April 2020 the children will be performing our Whole 

School performance of Matilda! at the Queen Katharine Academy School. 

 

The Year 4 children will be dressing up as school children for their part in the performance.  

Please can you ensure your child has the appropriate clothing for the performance detailed below.  

 

The children will need to come to the performance wearing their costume.   

 

 

COSTUME 

School uniform and school shoes (something still comfortable to dance in – if school shoes are 

not safe black plimsolls or black trainers can be worn) 

Girls may wear skirts or dresses (but still school uniform) but have shorts underneath for dancing in 

 

Hair – if the children could have fairly wacky hairstyles this would add to the costume!  

Girl suggestions: pigtails, spiky, plaits, ponytail, bunches, bun/buns  

Boys: spiky hair would look effective 

 

 

If you have any queries or questions about the costume, please speak to Miss Johnson. 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Johnson    Mrs Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher   Head Teacher 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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